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The Topeka Capital-Journal: Katie Logan Represents
City of Topeka

August 14, 2015

Katie Logan, Partner at Lathrop Gage, was quoted in The Topeka Capital-Journal for representing the City

of Topeka in the ongoing case involving Heartland Park. Logan has requested the Kansas Supreme Court

not to review the case. Read more about the case by clicking here.


